

01594 542287

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

10.2.2023

ourschoolsapp

This term's school value is tolerance

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week: Reading: Ella, Toby, Lola, Theo, Lexi, Elena, Maisy & Niamh

Dojos: Riley, Nyla-Rae, Leyton, Callie, Niamh, Toby, Maisy & Georgio

Achievement: Milo, Lily, Seth, Noah, Tyler, Ruby,

Leo & Esmai

Pro-Stars of the week: Milo, Ellis, Ava & Joe

Congratulations to Monty for being awarded player of the week for Drybrook rugby club. Well done for being part of the winning team against Gloucester Old Boys.



School library

Miss Waugh has been busy adding to our library book stocks. In the last few weeks we have had over 600 new books into our library. There are over £300 worth of new books that she has been able to add to our library after all of your hard work fundraising last term. The Read for Good Charity has also donated £200 worth of fiction books. There are lots of new non-fiction books that are available to borrow as well. Thank you to Miss Waugh for organizing the fundraising and thank you to everyone who raised funds to help us. Please help us to look after them!







Term Dates:

Term 3

3rd Jan to 17th Feb

Term 4

27th Feb to 31st March

Term 5

17th April to 26th May

Term 6

5th June to 25th July

Inset Days:

24th and 25th July

Reminder

Children are expected to be reading regularly to an adult at home. (at least 3 times a week in KS1 and Woodpeckers; 5 times in Red Squirrels) Please help your child by listening to them read and recording it in their reading records.

100 Club

For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club **please contact the school office.** A weekly number will be drawn out with the winner receiving £5.00. If you are already on the list this term's payment of £3.50 is now due through ParentPay. Thank you.

Congratulations to Ellyn who is this week's winner!













West Gloucestershire

Safer Internet Day

Tuesday 7th February was safer internet day. At Woodside, children are taught ways to be safe online through computing and PSHCE lessons throughout the year. As parents and carers you play a key role in keeping your child safe online. There are many games and online sites that the children talk about but please make sure they are age appropriate for your child.

You can check out reviews on commonsensemedia.org as these will help guide you as to whether or not the app or game is suitable. As a guide, Roblox and Fortnite are suggested for children age 13+ and really should not be being played by children of primary school age.

Other useful websites include www.nspcc.org.uk, www.saferinternet.org.uk and www.thinkuknow.co.uk

Studies have shown that some of these games can lead to children missing out on sleep, developing anxieties through inappropriate things they have seen or heard online, feeling as though they are missing out and not being able to socialise easily.

Please make sure that you are aware of what your child is playing online and that you are happy with the content. If you need any support please do contact the school office.

We will be dressing up as book characters for World Book Day this year. Due to swimming sessions we will hold our day on Tuesday February 28th.

We would like to encourage you to send in donations for the Food Bank this year. (Rather than bringing in money donations or book donations). There will be a list of suitable foods on the APP should you wish to donate.

Thank you for your support.

Upcoming events
February 28th —
World book day
come to school as a
book character

March 1st—Key Stage 2 trip to Waterways Museum

March 7th—PTFA meeting 2pm

March 22nd parents evening

March 29th—Parents evening

April 2nd—PTFA
Easter Egg Hunt



